
 
Taylor students completed their mobility program
 

March 23, 2018 
 
On March 23, 2018, Dr. Methee Sriprapun attended the exit presentation delivered by eight exchange
students from School of Pharmacy, Taylor’s University, Malaysia. The students visited MUPY to
undertake the 2018 student mobility program focusing on pharmacy education and pharmaceutical system
in Thailand during March 19-23, 2018.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2226


